FALLEN FENCE - RAILWAY PLATFORM

| thought we would update you regarding the state of the damaged
fencing on the station platform. Following storm and wind damage the
fence has fallen away in 3 sections.
Dolwyddelan station adopters have written to both Network Rail and
Transport for Wales to request its repair. The response is “We are aware
of the concern and are looking into its repair. However, we have no date
presently as to when the work will be undertaken.”
The station adopters working in partnership with ‘Dolwyddelan in Bloom’
will continue to pursue the matter.

Myfanwy Chapman, Chairperson.

THE MONDAY CLUB

The Monday Club meets normally every fourth Monday of the month
throughout the year. The meetings are held in the Pavilion and usually
start at 2 o’clock. This coming year we already have some guest
speakers booked and we also look forward to our annual summer day
out. Last year we enjoyed a day on Anglesey including a boat trip along
the Menai Straits and around Puffin Island.

New members are always welcome, for
refreshments, friendship and a chat.

BETHEL COMMUNITY HWB PROJECT

After the completion of phase one and two of the community hwb project,
and the completion of the community consultation, a new group has
formed that is exploring the viability of taking the project forward.

If anyone is interested in finding out more about the project, please
contact . . .

Richard Giriffin,

Arwel, 4 Bron Elan, Dolwyddelan LL250TJ
Tel: 01690 750072

Mob: 07736 059925

Email” richard_griffin@btinternet.com




